
Parent Update Tuesday 24th January 2023 

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

Just a short newsletter to give you information on the following important issues. 

 

School Disco on Thursday 26th January – Please don’t book additional places in 

afterschool club if your children don’t usually attend that day.  We haven’t got the 

capacity to staff this.  Thank you for your understanding.  There will be no book club 

or yoga club this week 

 

NEU Strike -  Only one class will be closing for the forthcoming strikes, this is our 

Nursery class which will be closed on Wednesday 1st February and Tuesday 28th 

February. 

 

Please contact us via email at contact@st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk if you have 

any questions. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Johnson 
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